
 
August 18, 2016 

 

 
Dear Fellow NFPA Organizations & Members: 

 

 The most devastating natural disaster in U.S. History is happening in Baton Rouge and its surrounding 

communities. Tens of thousands of people have not only lost their homes, but our communities have also lost 

businesses, schools and roads. Members of the Baton Rouge Paralegal Association and their families are among 

those who have been impacted. As President of the BRPA I’m asking our brothers and sisters in the legal community 

and fellow NFPA members for help.  

 

 As the waters recede and cleanup/rebuilding begins, our members will be in dire need of cleaning supplies, 

building materials, food, and other everyday necessities. With that in mind, the BRPA is asking for donations in the 

form of gift cards to help our members on the road to recovery. If you or your association are inclined to help, please 

consider donating a gift card from one of the regional/national businesses listed below: 

 

Building Materials/Outdoor Equipment 

 Academy Sports & Outdoors 

Ace Hardware 

Home Depot 

 Lowe’s  

  

Restaurants 

Burger King 

Chick-Fil-A 

Domino’s  

IHOP 

Jack in the Box 

Little Caesars  

McDonald’s 

Papa Johns 

Papa Murphy’s  

Pizza Hut 

Sonic 

Subway 

Taco Bell 

Waffle House 

Wendy’s 

Clothing/Housewares 

American Eagle Outfitters  

Bed Bath & Beyond 

 Dillard’s 

 Footlocker  

 JCPenney  

 Kohl’s  

Macy’s 

 Old Navy 

Payless Shoe Source 

 Sears  

 

Grocery/Housewares/Pharmacy 

 Albertsons  

 Costco 

 CVS 

Dollar General 

 Sam’s Club 

 Target 

Walgreens 

Walmart 

Winn-Dixie 

 
 Donations may be sent to:  
 

Baton Rouge Paralegal Association, Attn: President, P.O. Box 306, Baton Rouge, LA 70821 
 
 Thank you for your generosity, and please keep Baton Rouge and Louisiana in your thoughts and prayers! 
 

         Rachael A. Reed 
President, Baton Rouge Paralegal Association  

Baton Rouge Paralegal Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 306 

Baton Rouge, LA 70821 
 

E: Info@brparalegals.com  
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